
From 1st June, VIP Hotels began to reopen some of its properties, aiming to meet the needs 

of corporate national market, as well as of international clients, who are slowly returning to 

Portugal. 

It’s also a matter of giving a positive signal to the economy, in order to accelerate the activity 

in the country. 

The hotels which are opening, on the first part of June, are: 

VIP Executive Santa Iria – 1st June 

VIP Executive Picoas – 1st June 

VIP Executive Zurique – 5th June 

VIP Executive Éden – 8th June 

Please note that VIP Executive Arts has always been open for business, during the pandemic 

period, and the VIP Inn Berna has been hosting Health Professionals. 
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